NOTICE OF CANCELLATION FOR
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE

THE OVERSIGHT BOARD FOR THE

SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE
PASADENA COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2014
CITY HALL, FOURTH FLOOR
100 NORTH GARFIELD AVENUE, PASADENA, CA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a regular meeting of the Oversight Board for the
Successor Agency to the Pasadena Community Development Commission scheduled
for Thursday, December 11, 2014 at 4:30 p.m., at Pasadena City Hall, Fourth Floor, 100

North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena has been cancelled.

POSTING STATEMENT ,
| HEREBY CERTIFY that this Notice of Cancellation was posted on the Council

Chamber Bulletin Board S249 and the bulletin board in the rotunda area at City Hall,
100 North Garfield Avenue on the 4™ day of December, 2014 by 6:30 p.m., an electronic
copy sent to the Central Library for posting and the agenda may be viewed at the City’s
website at: http://www.ci.pasadena.ca.us/planning/meetings/notices.asp
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Anashe Davoodian
Economic Development Division




